
Los Amigos Del Sol Newsletter      

November 2016 

Upcoming Events  

November 5                       

LADS General Meeting         

November 12                         

LADS Turkey Trot                            

November 19                      

LADS Thanksgiving Dinner     

LADS Char Awards              

December 3                        

LADS General Meeting        

LADS Christmas Party          

December 9                            

Las Vegas Road Trip                 

December 17                        

Mulligan’s Manor X-mas Party 

January 7                           

LADS General Meeting          

Santa Goofed Auction           

January 20                           

Nominations Open               

Harry Hester LADS Member 

Jack Leffel Friend of LADS   

February 4                          

LADS General Meeting     

Nominations Open               

LADS Officers                  

LADS Anniversary Party      

March 4                              

LADS General Meeting       

April 1                                

LADS General Meeting       

Easter Basket Contest                           

What is our next event? How about a 

Turkey Trot aka. Bar Crawl? Join us on 

Saturday, November 12th. Hop on the 

bus at Oz Bar and take a trip across 

Phoenix to NuTowne Saloon, toss back a 

couple & then make your way to Cash 

Inn, Kobalt, Stacy’s on Melrose and finally back to Oz 

Bar. 11 chances to win a  raffle prize, 10 $25 bar tabs (2 

from each bar) and a 50/50 raffle. $15 will get you there 

& back with free pizza at our final stop. Call Brian at 

(602) 320-0949 or Carl (602) 487-1403 to reserve a seat 

or for more information. 

Los Amigos Del Sol ladsphxaz@gmail.com www.ladsaz.org 

Pictured above: Tony Bartoli, Marie Miles & Doug Edwards 

October Birthdays 



The LADS membership and Friends of LADS had the opportunity to help the Midtown 

Primary School after they had been broken into. Not only was the school vandalized, 

but the robbers took $400 in cash, $400 in bus passes & student snacks! Funds from our 

50/50 raffle held during our Campout Survival party were donated to the school, a total 

of $132. Teachers, parents and students were very grateful, so much so that some of the 

students wrote out thank you cards to LADS. Here are few pictures. 

Halloween Bingo! 

Be very, very 



                                  LADS General Meeting                    
August 13, 2016 

President – Welcome 

 Birthdays –  Tony Bartoli, Doug Edwards, Marie Miles 

 Char Award nominations needed no later than October 21, 2016 

Vice President 
 Past  Events  

 Campout  
 Upcoming Events 

 Campout 
 Tomorrow, October2, 2016 

 Turkey Trot 
 November 12, 2016  
 Meet at Oz at 12:30 p.m. if car pooling 
 Door Prize raffle at each bar  

 $25 bar tab 
 Additional $25 gift certificate to Chili’s 

 Bars to be determined 
 Nu Towne Saloon – 1:00 p.m. 
 Bar 2  – 2:00 p.m. 
 Bar 3 – 3:00 p.m. 
 Bar 4 – 4:00 p.m. 
 Oz – 5:00 p.m. 

 Thanksgiving 
 November 19, 2016 
 Oz, 1:00 pm 
 LADS will provide meat, bring a dish to pass 

 Mulligan’s Manor Holiday Campaign 
 Starts November 19, 2016 
 Ends – December 16, 2016 
 Sell Mulligan Memory Cards at bar(s) 

 Christmas Party 
 December 3, 2016 
 LADS will provide meat, bring a dish to pass 
 Gift Exchange 
 Raffle gifts for all patrons & members 

 Vegas Trip 
 In planning stage:  Date: December 9-11, 2016 

 Mulligan’s Manor Holiday Dinner and Gift Giving 
 December 17, 2016 
 Volunteers need to make food 

Treasurer 
 Treasury Report (as of 10/30/16) 

 SOS $654.59 
 Charity $2173.00 
 General $1962.84 
 Total $9081.76 
 Mulligan’s Manor $804.55 
 Halo $150. 
 Las Vegas $3336.78 



      Executive Committee                                                                                                                          

President    Dan Bartle   dbartle25@gmail.com   480-416-1140                    

Vice President         Brian Alexander    braininphxaz@yahoo.com       602-320-0949        

Secretary                    Rosie Davis                 roseydavidson2015@gmail.com     623-476-9000     

Treasurer                  Carl Perkins          carl.lads@outlook.com         602-487-1403        

Public Relations       Jim Calbreath           jim6902@gmail.com           480-203-1257        

Historian                 Jeff Granberg          jeffagranberg@gmail.com  602-301-1740        

     SOS Committee                                                                                                                  

Brian Alexander                brianinphxaz@yahoo.com         602-320-0949                              

Phyllis Ross                                                                          602-841-7377                                

Vice President 
 

Public Relations 

 
50/50 Raffle 
 
Next General meeting will be November 5, 2016 

November Birthdays 

Jim Calbreath                

Rob Nail                         

Rafael Rivera 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~      

Daniel Boone                

Kathy Griffin                   

Walter Cronkite                        

Leonardo DiCaprio           

George Patton                         

John Phillip Sousa                       

Goldie Hawn                   

Bram Stoker                   

Jimmy Choo                 


